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TRAVEL WARNING - ETHIOPI A

External Affairs and International Trade Canada
issued a travel warning today to Canadians living in,
visiting or considering travel to Ethiopia . The Department
did so in light of its latest assessment of the civil war
conditions in that country .

The Department recommends that Canadians consider
avoiding or postponing travel to Ethiopia at this time .
Canada's embassy in Addis Ababa is urging Canadian residents
in that country to consider leaving until the situation
becomes more stable .
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